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Two CCCU Employees Complete Credit Union Compliance Expert Certification 

[LAS VEGAS, Nev.] – May 28, 2021 – Two Clark County Credit Union (CCCU) employees, Alicia Hardin and 

Brittany Arima, were recently recognized for completing their Credit Union Compliance Expert (CUCE) 

Certification. 

 

With the credit union movement’s regulatory burden greater than it has ever been, the need for 

compliance expertise is tremendous. As official CUCE’s, they are now a part of a community of nearly 

2,000 compliance professionals who took the initiative to achieve mastery of the fundamental compliance 

challenges credit unions face.  

 

Keri Bach, Director of Compliance at CCCU said, “I am thrilled for Alicia and Brittany both completing their 

CUCE certifications. They will continue to use their extensive compliance knowledge to tackle issues for 

the benefit of the credit union and its members.” 

 

Not only have Alicia and Brittany increased their professional knowledge, but they have also proven their 

commitment to excellence in the field.  

 

About Clark County Credit Union 

Founded in 1951, CCCU is a not-for-profit financial institution serving over 47,000 members who are 

municipal employees (Clark County, City of Henderson, City of Las Vegas, and City of North Las Vegas), 

medical professionals, members of Nevada Public Radio (KNPR) and numerous select employer groups. 

CCCU has assets of $1 billion and six branches throughout Southern Nevada. More information about 

CCCU can be found online at www.ccculv.org. 

 

# # # 

mailto:hillers@ccculv.com
http://www.ccculv.org/

